

Cursos: 1° A − B	Guía N° 2 Inglés	Fecha:
Alumno (a)	Score:	
<b>Objetivo:</b> Reforzar uso de "Preser	nt Continuous".	

en el encabezado de la tabla. Desarrolle los ejercicios propuestos. Lea comprensivamente texto adjunto.

## **Actividades:**

- Para resolver ítem 1 lea comprensivamente texto adjunto
- Para resolver ítem 2 aplique los verbos propuestos a la creación de frases u oraciones de su propia invención. (de acuerdo al texto).

**Instrucciones:** Estudie la tabla adjunta conteniendo las formas (afirmativa – interrogativa y negativa) del tiempo verbal "Present Continuous" o (presente progresivo). Procure entender la definición breve que aparece en negrita

• Para resolver ítem 3; y de acuerdo a lo leído en la sección "Reading Comprehension", responda verdadero o falso, true or false. Escriba una T (true) cuando el enunciado sea verdadero, o una F (false) cuando el enunciado sea falso. Puede justificar los enunciados falsos en inglés / español.

Profesor Luis Araos Acosta. inglés

+56971352506 luisaraos acosta@gmail.com

## PRESENT CONTINUOUS

Lo usaremos para describir acciones que están ocurriendo al momento de hablar. Se forma usando el verbo To be + un verbo, al cual se le agrega la terminación ing. Ver ejemplos en tabla página siguiente.

## She is speaking

Affirmative	Interrogative	Negative
I am speaking	Am I speaking?	I am not speaking
You are speaking	Are you speaking?	You are not speaking
He/she/it is speaking	He/she/it speaking?	He/she/it is not speaking
We are speaking	Are we speaking?	We are not speaking
They are speaking	Are they speaking?	They are not speaking

## Reading Comprehension Exercise. (present progressive)

It's a rainy Saturday. It's raining a lot and Mary and her family are spending the afternoon at home. Her uncles are visiting them.

Mary and her father are in the living room. Mary is making a draw and her father, Mr. Harris, is surfing the net. They are also talking.

Mary's older brother, Peter is in his bedroom playing computer games. He is a computer fanatic and he spends much time playing on the computer. His little brother, Jim is also in the living room. He is playing with his dinosaur's collection. Sometimes he teases Mary, he is a really naughty boy.

Mary's mother, Mr. Harris, is in the kitchen preparing a snack for all of them. She is making some tea and talking to Mary's uncles – Lucy and Tom. They are from the nearest town and stopped by to say hello.

Fluffy, the family cat, is sleeping on the kitchen's sofa. We can't see him in the picture, but he is a true fluffy cat.

1. Aswer the questions about the text.	
What day of the week is it?	
Where is Mary?	
What is she doing?	
What is Mr. Harris doing?	
Is Mrs. Harris preparing a snack in the kitchen?	
What is Fluffy, the cat doing?	
2. What are they doing? Use the following verbs: water / real	ad / sleep / write.

It's a rainy sunny day
Mary and her father are in the living room
She is watching televisión
Mary's father is making tea
Peter is reading a book
Jim is in his bedroom
Mary's uncles are sleeping in the quest room.
Fluffy is playing with its ball

3. True or False. **Correct the falses one.**